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McGill University 
Principal and Vice-Chancellor

L. W. DOUGLAS

10th January 1938

. y

Uy dear Mr. Stevenson,

Thank you so much for your letter to-day in 

which you tell ae of the arrangements which the Club is 

making for tbs entertainment of the visiting Scottish 

curlers. I wish 1 could say to you now that it will 

be possible for me to attend one or more of these functions, 

but I am very much afraid that my calendar of university 

business for this week will prevent me from having the 

pleasure.

However, if it should turn out that I 

can fit it in, my I telephone to you?

Yours very sincerely,

B. B. Stevenson, Esq.,
President, The Boyal Montreal Curling Club, 
1850 St.Luke Street, Montreal.


